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'l'he District Forest Offrcer,
Mohindergarh.

Memo No. I L?- g 1q Dated: tq l_l L t7
Subiect: Diversion of 1.80 ha of forest land in favour of Executive Engineer,

Provincial Division, PwD (B&R) Br., Narnaul for construction of path from
Mahendergarh satnali road to Baba Ramphal Dass Temple passing through
Aravali Plantation area at village Balana, under Forest Division and District
Mahendergarh, Ilaryana.

Your office endst. No. 1216 dated 78.07.2017

ln response to the observation in respect of above cited work conveyed by your

vide letter under reference, it is submitted that a brief note in connection with BABA

RAMPI-IAL DASS ancient temple was sent by this office wherein the importance of temple was

mcntioned. The numerous people visit this temple daily and therefore construction of road is

very essential in the public interest. Large numbers of people from the adjoining area and

neighboring District Dadri, Bhiwani visit the temple every day and therefore the proposed road is

in the intcrest of general public and it will be a public utility.
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